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NOTE TO EDITORS:
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE(Friday, January 25, 1991 )
Attached is the "Introduction" section from a final two-volume report ofNUREG-1150, "Severe Accident Risks: An Assessment for Five U.S. Nuclear PowerPlants." The report, which has received peer review by the American NuclearSociety and a special nine-man advisory committee of national and internationalnuclear experts, will serve as a significant source of technical information tosupport NRC policies and regulations related to severe accidents. Copies of thereport will be available for purchase from The Superintendent of Documents,U.S. Government Printing Office, P.O. Box 37082, Washington, D.C. 20013-7082,and The National Technical Information Service, Springfield. VA 22161.
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